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Summary:

In response to Mallaby's letter, Reid dismisses the American explanation for the South
African Kalahari nuclear testing facility. He believes that the South Africans "feel
increasingly threatened and foresee a possible need to use nuclear weapons in their
own defence if it should come to that." 
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